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Highlights of Activities During Fiscal Year 2023-24 
 
Establishment and Leadership: 
 

• Ordnance 3553 was passed on July 25th, 2023, officially establishing the Privacy 
Protection and Technology Advisory Commission (PTAC). 

• Nominations and appointments were finalized during the City Council meetings on 
November 28th and December 5th, 2023. 

• Susan Lake was elected Chair and Paty Ruiz as Vice Chair during the meeting on March 
11th, 2024. 

• The committee convened three times during Fiscal Year 2023-24, laying the groundwork 
for our mission. 
 

Board/Commission Comments or Recommendations to Council 
 
Overall, the commission will strive to balance the benefits of technology with the protection of 
individual privacy rights, working to create a safe and transparent digital environment for residents 
and stakeholders. 
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